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Hello from Pastor John 

Morrison United Methodist Church  
Making Disciples of Jesus Christ for the Transformation of the World 

Two important things are happening for me during February. 
 

On Monday, February 11, there will be an exhibit from 6:00 to 9:00 PM at 

Leesburg High School called The Nazi Scourge:  Postal and Monetary Evidence of the 

Holocaust.  Made possible in part by my friend from the Salvation Army Advisory 
Board, Sandy Lichterman, this remarkable exhibit contains hundreds of pieces of 

World War II-era mail and documents related to the Naziõs attempted 

extermination of the Jews. Visitors will have the opportunity to touch and 

physically connect with items attached to one of the most profound moral 

atrocities in human history. 
 

On Monday, February 18, we will celebrate Presidentsõ Day.  I pause each Presidentsõ Day 

to reflect on the man I believe was our greatest President, Abraham Lincoln.  As portrayed 

in the blockbuster movie, Lincoln, Abraham Lincoln was a masterful politician with a strong 

moral core.  Lincoln made compromises and twisted arms like many of our successful 

Presidents, but his objectives were of the highest order:  the preservation of the union and 

the end of slavery.  Lincoln was no òbabe in the woodsó when it came to the rough and 

tumble of 19th Century Washington backroom wheeling and dealing.  Yet his political 

maneuvers were not calculated so much to advance his personal interests, but rather to 

advance what he felt was morally right. 
 

We should never forget the Holocaust.  History shows that genocide has continued to plague humanity 

since the Second World War in the killing fields of Cambodia, the ethnic cleansing of Kosovo, and the 

murder of Tutsis in Rwanda.  Those who do not know history, I am afraid, are doomed to repeat it. 
 

Likewise, we should never forget the political and moral leadership of Abraham Lincoln.  Lincoln was both a 

shrewd politician and a man of prayer.  His combination of political and moral leadership is desperately 

needed today. 
 

I hope to see you at the exhibit on February 11, and that you will spend some time reflecting on Lincoln on 

February 18. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday is February 13. 
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Hello from Pastor Karen Our Military   
Personnel 
Prayer 
Concerns 
 

ĊSGT Jon Adams USAF 
 

ĊSPC Jonathan B. Bell USA 
 

ĊSPC Melissa Bell USA 
 

ĊLCPL David Bock USMC 
 

ĊLT COL Chris Bridges USAF 
 

ĊMAJ Heather Bridges USAF 
 

ĊCAPT Mathew Clinger USMC 
 

ĊCAPT Jamie Conrad USMC 
 

ĊPE3 Bradley Fleming USA 
 

ĊSPC4 Andrew Juergens USAR 
 

ĊCAPT Wayne Johnson USAF 
 

ĊSFC Ronald Kamp USA 
 

ĊSRA Kelly Kessler USAF 
 

ĊSGT Christopher Land USA 
 

ĊSGT Robert Leach USA 
 

ĊMAJ Karen Meeker USA 
 

ĊCPL Nicolas Menacho USMC 
 

ĊCOL Kenneth Riddle USA 
 

ĊCDR Kevin Riddle USCG 
 

ĊLCPL Adam J. Rigdon USMC 
 

Ċ1ST LT Jeffrey R. Snyder USA 

 
For any changes or additions to 
the above roster of our members 
and their relatives in the military 
service, call our office (787-3786). 
 

Thank you for your help in 
keeping our roster current. 

Do you have a change of 

address?  Please notify Marilyn 

Moore (787-3786) if you are 

changing your address, temporarily 

or permanently. 

While some believe that Valentine's Day is celebrated in the middle of 

February to commemorate the anniversary of St. Valentine's death or 

burial (which probably occurred around A.D. 270), others claim that 

the Christian church may have decided to place St. Valentine's feast 

day in the middle of February in an effort to "Christianize" the pagan 

celebration of Lupercalia.  Celebrated at the ides of February, or 

February 15, Lupercalia was a fertility festival dedicated to Faunus, the 

Roman god of agriculture, as well as to the Roman founders, Romulus 

and Remus.  
 

To begin the festival, members of the Luperci, an order of Roman 

priests, would gather at a sacred cave where the infants Romulus and 

Remus, the founders of Rome, were believed to have been cared for 

by a she-wolf or lupa.  The priests would sacrifice a goat, for fertility, 

and a dog, for purification.  They would then strip the goat's hide into 
strips, dip them into the sacrificial blood and take to the streets, gently 

slapping both women and crop fields with the goat hide.  Far from 

being fearful, Roman women welcomed the touch of the hides because 

it was believed to make them more fertile in the coming year.  Later in 

the day, according to legend, all the young women in the city would 

place their names in a big urn.  The city's bachelors would each choose 

a name and become paired for the year with his chosen woman.  

These matches often ended in marriage. 
 

In addition to the United States, Canada, Mexico, the United Kingdom, 

France, and Australia all celebrate Valentineõs Day.  Americans 

probably began exchanging hand-made valentines in the early 1700s.  In 

the 1840s, Esther A. Howland began selling the first mass-produced 

valentines in America.  Howland, known as the òMother of the 

Valentine,ó made elaborate creations with real lace, ribbons, and 

colorful pictures known as "scrap."  Today, according to the Greeting 

Card Association, an estimated one billion Valentineõs Day cards are 

sent each year, making Valentine's Day the second largest card-sending 

holiday of the year.  Thank God we are not still putting our names in 

an urn, hoping someone will choose to love us. 
 

God is sending each of us a Valentine 

message: A new commandment I give to 

you, that you love one another: just as I 

have loved you, you also are to love one 

another. By this all people will know that 

you are my disciples, if you have love for 

one another.ó John 13:34-35  
 

Just as we receive Godõs love, let each of us love one another.  Then 

everyone will feel the love on the 14th and every day! 

http://www.kodakgallery.com/I.jsp?c=5erbzrcb.1uhai9e3&x=0&h=1&y=-ne4m6&localeid=en_US
http://www.history.com/topics/states
http://www.history.com/topics/mexico
http://www.whatchristianswanttoknow.com/love-one-another-bible-verses-and-life-application/
http://www.whatchristianswanttoknow.com/love-one-another-bible-verses-and-life-application/
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A  Mission Study on 
Haiti will be held from 
9:00 AM to 2:00 PM on 
Saturday, February 9 in 
the Juanita Gregg Family 
Life Center.  Bring a bag 
lunch.  Beverages will be provided.  Please call the 
church office to sign up (787-3786), or for more 
information, call Elaine Lovell (728-2504). 
 

UMW February Circle meetings 
 

Deborah Circle, No meeting in February. 
 Plan to participate in the Mission Study. 
 Contact: Pat Shockey (787-3003) 
 

Esther Circle,  Third Tuesday at 2:30 PM
 Contact: Bonnie Dangler (787-6396) 
 

Leah Circle, Second Tuesday at 9:30 AM 
 Contact: Ginny Ball (787-2435) 
 

Lydia Circle,  Third Tuesday, at 7:00 PM 
 Contact: Betsy Harrington (787-5595) 
 

Martha Circle,  Third Thursday at 9:30 AM
 Contact: Pat Shuck (314-2515) 
 

Ruth Circle,  Second Monday at 7:00 PM 
 New contact: Nancy Roeill (728-6234) 

RESIDENTS OF CARE CENTERS 
 

 Alterra Sterling House of Leesburg  
 700 South Lake St., Leesburg, 34748 
   Hennie Chandler, Gerald and Margaret (Peggy) 
   Issler 
 

 Bayview Center  
 301 South Bay St., Eustis, 32726 
   Homer Spring, Stan Upchurch 
 

 Clare Bridge  
 710 South Lake St., Leesburg, 34748 
   Janet Bednarek, Jessie Congdon, Virginia Knowles 
 

 Grand Court  
 1211 E. Caroline St., Tavares, 32778 
   Dorothy Foster 
 

 Lake Harris Health Center  and Assisted  
 Living  
 701 Lake Port Blvd., Leesburg, 3474 
   Mary Aagaard, Leroy Albrecht, Bob Elliot, 
   Jim Herlong 
 

 Leesburg Health and Rehab  
 715 E. Dixie Ave., Leesburg, 34748 
   Louise Blount, Patricia Griner 
 

 Lexington Park  
 930 County Road 466, Lady Lake, 32159 
   Norma Cannon   
 

 Savannah Manor  
 1027 West Main St., Leesburg, 34748 
   Gloria Walker 
 

 Steeplechase Retirement Residence  
 12029 County Road 103, Oxford, 34484 
   Ralph and Evelyn Fladd 
 

 Sumter Place in the Villages  
 1550 Killingsworth Way, The Villages, 32162 
   Dorothy Barbos 

Volunteer Opportunities 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Do you like photography or videography?  We are 
offering volunteers the opportunity to help with the 
live-streaming of our 10:55 AM worship service.  All 
necessary training will be provided. 
 

We also have available time slots for anyone who 
would like to take care of our sanctuary hearing 
assist devices by cleaning them with alcohol and 
replacing batteries as needed. 
 

If you would like to serve in either of these 
ministries, contact Facilities Manager Larry Burris 
(787-3786, ext. 249). 

3rd, 4th,  and 5th  Grades 

Friday Night Special  
 

February 8, 2013  

7:00-9:30 PM 

Morrison UMC  

Multi -Ministry Building - Gym  
 

Join us for lots of funé 
 

Theme: God Forgives 

Psalm 51:7b and Psalm 103:12 

Godõs forgiveness reflected 

through science experiments! 
 

We will make our own pretzels as we discuss the 

importance of praying and asking for Godõs 

forgiveness. 
 

Come and bring a 3rd, 4th, or 5th grade friend.  Please 

wear shoes and socks, no flip -flops, because of 

the games we will play in the gym.  Call Betsy Mae 

Wilson if you have any questions. (787-3786). 
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9:45-10:40 AM 

Nursery provided for infants and toddlers. 
 

Childrenõs Classes  Stories of the Kingdom 
 

Youth  Class    LinC   

       Youth connecting faith and  life 
 

Around the Table   Open Forum 

       Bible Study for Younger Adults 
 

Christian Forum   Jesus is Lord! 

       Imitating Jesus 
 

Good News     1 and 2 Corinthians, Galatians, 

       Ephesians 
 

Inquirers      Final Words From the Cross 
 

Seekers     Give Up Something Bad for Lent 

Concert Series 
FOR OUR COMMUNITY 

 

Reception following each program 
 

Florida Southern College  
Chamber Singers with  
Beth Gibbs, Director  

 

Monday, February 11  
7:30 PM 

 
 
 

Brassworks  

 

Monday, March 11  
7:30 PM 

Childrenõs Corner 
 

Preschool  
 

February 1  100th School Day Celebration 

February 13 Ash Wednesday Service 

February 14 Valentineõs Day Party 
 

Children  
 

Day Camp  July 16, 18, 23, 25, 30, and August 1 

For children entering Kindergarten through fifth grade 
 

VBS    June 17 - 21 

 

 

 

Lent Noontime Concerts  
 

Wednesdays 12:00-12:30 PM 
 

February 20 Marion Belson, Marimba with 

    Howard Fowler, Accompanist 
 

February 27 Jeremy Vigil, Organist 
 

March 6  Beth Gibbs, Soprano 
 

March 13  Mike Barr, French Horn with 

    Benjamin Lane, Accompanist 
 

March 20  Jan Jennings, Harpist 

Worship Available Online 
 

Morrison has started live streaming the 10:55 AM 

traditional worship services.  If you are traveling or 

simply unable to attend church on a given Sunday, you 

now have the opportunity to worship with us online.  Go 

to www.morrisonumc.org and click on the live streaming 

button.  As the stream begins (usually a few minutes 
before 11:00 AM) you will 

receive both video and 

audio on your computer.  If 

you have any questions, call 

the church office at 787-

3786. 

FLOWER PROGRAM 
 

If you have low flower arrangement containers 

or cups/bowls that can be used for the delivery 

of flowers to the people of the church, please 

bring them to the office or the sacristy of the 

church.  Bud vases or tall containers tend to tip 

over when they are being transported so they 

are less desirable.  We use approximately twelve 

each week, so your contributions are welcome 

and appreciated. 

http://www.morrisonumc.org
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Church Memorials 
Given in Memory of 

 
¥ Dick Davidson given by 

Roslyn Davidson to the 
Childrenõs Home and for 
feeding the hungry. 

¥ Brenda Davis given by Doug 
Burgham and Rebecca Grohler 
to the Endowment Fund, and by 
Ralph and Annette Klippel to 
Morrison Preschool. 

¥ Kathryne Frailey given by 
Gail and Peter Strimenos and 
the Lockheed Martin 
Corporation to the Endowment 
Fund. 

¥ Charlie Lloyd given by 
Morrisonõs Opportunity Shop 
to the Endowment Fund. 

¥ Raymond Poet given by 
David and Donna Evans, Robert 
Zdrodowski, Susanna Phillips, 
Raymond and Janet Poet, Mrs. 
Frances Rosa, and Betsy Labasik 
to the Scholarship Fund. 

¥ Bill Treadwell given by Elaine 
Lovell to the Endowment Fund. 

Wednesday-All-Together Dinners 

 

Our WAT dinners are now being catered.  All 
reservations or cancellations must be made to 
the church office by noon on Tuesday.  If you 
make a reservation and do not attend, you will 
still be expected to pay for your meal.  If you 
come to the dinner without making a reservation, 
you will have to wait until everyone is served to 

see if there are any meals left.  We appreciate everyoneõs patience 
and cooperation as we adjust to our new Wednesday-All-Together 
format. 

Our Deepest Sympathy 
to the Families of 

 
Charles Lloyd 
Robert Glass 

Raymond Poet 
Beverly Abner 
Irving Gambee 

Thank-You Messages 
Received 

 
Dorothy Barbos 

Brad and Colette Bonner 
Larry Burris 

Kay DeGrow 
Florida Southern College Students 

Mary Merillat 
Anne-Marie Norman 

Mary Perry 
Kathryn Schoone 

Alfred Shipley 
Pat Tidwell 

Bonnie Walls 

Make check for $10.00 payable to Morrison United 
Methodist Church.  Please place card and check in 
envelope in the collection plate or mail it to the church 
office no later than March 26. 
 

ONE FLOWER PER FORM, PLEASE!  
 

CHECK ONE:    1  ñIN MEMORY OFò   OR   1  ñIN HONOR OFò 
 

GIVEN BY:  

 

EASTER LILIES 
 

Itõs time to start thinking about the Easter lilies and flowers to adorn 

our sanctuary during Holy Week.  As with our Christmas 

Poinsettias, each year when you order an Easter flower, you are also 

helping with the cost of all the beautiful church decorations.  This 

includes the banners, palms, window arrangements, and other 

supplies that are needed. 

 

So please remember that when you buy an Easter flower, you are 

also beautifying the entire church.  Itõs a bargain!!  The Order/

Dedication forms will be placed in the pews, or you may use the 

Order/Dedication form below.  Please print to ensure correct 

spelling.  Fill out one card per plant, and return it with your payment 
to the church office by March 26.  The cost this year is $10.00 per 

plant.  The flowers may be picked up after the Easter Sunday 10:55 

AM service.  Thank you for participating in adorning our sanctuary 

for Holy Week and for giving more than just a flower. 



FEBRUARY 2013 
WEEKLY EVENTS 

Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 

  8:25 Traditional 
          Worship 
 
  9:45 Sunday 
          School 
 
10:55 Traditional 
          Worship 
 
11:00 Soul-utions 
      Contemporary 
      Worship 
 
  4:00 Youth 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7:30 Boy Scouts 
 

 
9:00 Bread of Life 
    Food Program 
 
 
 
 
 
6:00 Daisy Girl 
         Scouts 
 

9:00 Precept 
         Bible Study 
 
 
 

3:30 Sunrise Choir 
 
 

Wed- All-Together 
4:00 Adult Class 
5:00 Meal 
6:00 BibleZone 
6:00 Youth Bible 
        Study 
6:15 Adult Class 

 
 
 

8:00 AA, E206 
8:00 Al-Anon, E-209 

6:30 Salvation 
        Army 
        Breakfast 
 
9:00 Chapel 
 
6:00 Chancel 
        Ringers 
 
6:30 Girl Scouts 
 

7:00 Sea Scouts 
 
7:15 Chancel  
        Choir 

 
 

 
 

 

ADDITIONAL EVENTS  

Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 

       

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

   
 
 
 
7:00 S-PRC 

 
 
 
 
6:00 Stephen 
        Ministers 

  
 
 
 
7:00 Friday Night 
        Special 

9:00 Gardeners 
9:30 UMW  
        Mission 
        Study 
10:00 Card Club 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 

  
 
 
 
7:30 Concert 

 
 
 
 
 
7:00 Nominations 

9:00 Preschool Ash 
Wednesday Service 
 
Ash Wednesday 
Services at 7:30 AM, 
Noon, and 7:00 PM. 

Happy Valentineôs 
           Day! 

  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

 Office Closed 
 
 
 
7:00 Finance 

 
 
 
1:30 Outreach 

 
 
12:00 Lenten Noon 
          Concert 

 
 
 
 
6:30 Moms in the 
        Middle 

  

24 25 26 27 28   

   
 
 
2:30 Op Shop Board 
 
7:00 Church Council 

 
 
12:00 Lenten Noon 
          Concert 

 
 
 
 
 
7:00 Trustees 

  

6 
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 1 Bob Ball 
 Joey Nolette 
 Maggie Padgett 
 Frank Sutton 
 2 Allysa Baker 
 Malachiah Bozeman III 
 Pat Checkwick 
 Lori Crumpton 
 Ronald McHenry 
 Patricia Meeker 
 Pat Shockey 
 Shirley Willis 
 3 Marjorie Opdyke 
 Les Rabb 
 Daryn Wagner 
 4 Bob Bell 
 Joe Bynum 
 Rick Davidson 
 Amanda Fiebach 
 Joe Meyer 
 Hans Mickelson 
 5 Doug Carmichael 
 Samuel Poet 
 6 Florence Brown 
 Michael Burns 
 Dan Crusie 
 Frank Dandridge 
 Doris Goldie 
 Lon Hutchcroft 
 Don Jass 
 Bridget Johnson 
 Brenda Sloan  
 8 B. J. Erdman 
 Terry Anne Farner 
 Bud Keziah 
     *Ella Madden 
 Nick Roth 
 Phyllis Winchell 
9 Lois Barnhart 
 Em Brashear 
 Patricia Carter 
 Joseph Clark 
 Walker Clark 
 Lester Coggins 
 Louise Crews 
 Chloe Henderson 
 Ron Jenkins 
 Amanda Knowles 
 Seth Lynch 
 Paul Mullins 
 Glenn Sandusky 
10 Tom Kepner 
 Nancy Sharp 
 Zoe Zeljko 

11 Jerry Lockett 
 Janet MacGregor 
 Bob Murphy 
 Russell Veach 
 Nancy Wertz 
12 Louise Gould 
 Ross Hackney 
 Linda Jersin 
 Phyllis Roelandts 
 Haylee Sterner 
     *Gloria Walker 
 Pat Wright 
13 *Irene Bourn 
 Kimberly Riddle 
 Kourtney Townsend 
14 Martha Bradford 
 Diane Coe 
 Brian Jones 
 Neil Leach 
 Kitty Sutton 
 Stephanie Weiter 
 Chuck White 
15 Jim Herlong 
 Fitzhoward Hewitt 
 Betty Policastro 
 Sue Sullivan 
 Sarah Whittle 
16 Tommy Neal 
 Bob Schauseil 
 William Talley 
 Matt Varvel 
 Cathy Wallin 
17 Pat Bond 
 Chris DeBusk 
 Kiser Hardaway 
 Elaine Lovell 
 Mark Philotoff 
18 Richard Clark 
 Steve Coe 
 George Hanna 
 Amanda Jones 
 Vickie Lenhart 
 Jack Mason 
 Jane Sewell 
 Tom Sommersdorf 
19 Mary Clark 
 Ashley Rhoden 
 Elizabeth Sprague 
20 Lee Bridges 
 Diane Burns 
 Wesley Heim 
 Martha Murphy 
 Lolita Sergio 
 Jane Ward 

21 Marie Booth 
 Talley Bucy 
 Teagan Bucy 
 Shirley Johnson 
 Mary Rife 
22 Alison Ohnstad 
 Butch Perry IV 
 Judy Shami 
23 Andi Herlong 
 Emilee Lorenze 
 Agnes Payne 
 John Reeves 
 Chuck Stoodley 
24 Charles Hurt 
 William James 
 Jack Jonker 
 Vi Moon 
 Shanna Steinberg 
25 Donna Borden 
 Kayleigh    
    Bordenkircher 
 Trinity Davis 
 Linda DeGroff 
 Ruth Lockett 
 Marion Luce 
 Jeanette Merritt 
 Holly Rouse 
 Cathy Roy 
 Jeremy Varvel 
 Jonathan Varvel 
 Sue Wohlers 
26 *Hennie Chandler 
 Bob Hiltwine 
 Dottie Rudd 
27 Debbie Boone 
 Jack Holloway 
 Caron Moore 
 Rhonda Straughan 
 Bill Swinford 
 Troy Townsend 
28 Joann Capstick 
 Frances Dennis 
 Amanda Meyer 
 Ray Royal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 6 William and Edith 
    Meyer 59 
19 James and Patricia 
   Woodle 59 
20 Arthur and Audrey 
    Stephenson 65 
21 Jim and Ruby 
    Herlong 67 
27 Claude and Charleen 
    Locke 68 
28 Norton and Donna 
    Redwood 60 
 
 
* Homebound 

February Birthdays and Anniversaries  
Anniversaries 

50 + years 
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In the hospital? 
  

If you or a loved one go into the hospital, please 

notify the church office (787-3786).  By law, the 

hospitals cannot notify us when someone is 

admitted.  We have no way of knowing that 

a church member is in the hospital unless 

you tell us.   Pastor Karen will be happy to visit 

or assist you through this difficult time if she is 

made aware of the need. 

Card Makerõs Club 
Second Saturday of the Month 

10:00 AM 

Susie Shaw Room 

$3.00 
 

Do you already love to make handmade cards?  Is 
card making something new that you would like 
to try? 
 

This group is for card makers of all skill levels, 
from beginner to expert.  Opportunities to learn 
a variety of skills and techniques will be provided.  
Call Terri Hester at 787-3786 to register or for 
more information. 

Welcome to Our Staff 
 

We are delighted to welcome Carolyn Hammond 

to Morrisonõs staff as the new Kitchen 

Coordinator. 
 

Carolyn has been a member of Morrison for five 
years.  In her leisure time, she enjoys playing golf 

and working out at the gym. 

Morrison Scholarship 18-Hole 
Golf Tournament 

 

In honor of Tom and Becky Dewitt 

Arlington Ridge, March 16, 2013 
 

Four -Player Teams  

(Best ball is played at each hole.) 

Great prize opportunities!  

Breakfast and Sign -in at 7:00 AM  

Shotgun Start at 8:00 AM  

Lunch will be served after the contest.  

(Door prizes and contest prizes awarded at lunch.) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact Dwight Graber 

(568-8803) or Ed Riddle (267 -5883). 

Moms in the Middle 
 

This ministry is designed for moms in their middle 

years who are looking for fellowship with other 

Christian moms.  Our focus is building strong 

Christian friendships through fellowship, faith 

enrichment, creative expression, and outreach.  

For more information contact Terri Hester at 

787-3786. 

Following the Way 
A Lenten Study Based on the  

Revised Common Lectionary (Lent 2013)  
February 13 through March 27 

4:00 and 6:15 PM 

Leader: Rev. John Harrington 
 

In Following the Way, author Mark Price reminds us 

that death, the cold, gray part of life, is as inevitable as 

the season of winter.  We would prefer to pass on by 

it and jump right into spring and the Resurrection.  

But the journey to the Resurrection, leads us through 

the valley of the shadow of death.  The Gospels 

remind us that recognizing the Christ who dies on the 

cross and the Christ who is raised from the dead, 

helps us know the Christ we are called to follow. 
 

Following the Way offers you the opportunity and 

challenge to follow the way of Christ by studying the 

Revised Common Lectionary Scripture readings for Lent, 

Year C. 
 

Call the church office at 787-3786 to register. 

 


